
February EDC Meeting
Wednesday February 8, 2023

Zoom

Sarah Buckner calls the meeting to order at 6 p.m.

Jacob Everette voices the importance of keeping the Cicero mixed use project moving. It is
important for developers to know the town is serious when RFP’s are issued.The committee
agrees this recommendation should be conveyed to council and that an update is needed on
the timeline for selections.

Jacob asked for an update on new board members. Matt Mann said he would reach out to Craig
Bowen with additional information and to extend an offer to attend an upcoming meeting.

Matt Mann brought up the need for consistency and regulations when it comes to contractors in
the community. He expressed concerns about utility and broadband company contractors
working within town limits who were not following best practice & safety protocols. All agreed
that further research on stipulations set forth by other communities or current stipulations was
needed. Matt Mann shared a contact from Barry Com that he believed would be a good place to
start. Dagny said she would reach out to the Berry Com contact.

Dagny and Sarah Buckner will continue to pursue a meeting with the Tipton economic
development team to see what procedures they have in place.

Matt Mann moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:15. Sarah Buckner seconded the motion. The
meeting was adjourned. The EDC will meet Mrrch 1 at town hall.


